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Ministerio de Reciones Extenores,
Comercio Internacionai y Culto

' November 20th. 2003
|
TO T Mr. Léonard Goad
GEF C?O/Chairman Washington

|
FROM : Radl Estrada Oyuela
Ambas?ador at laxge for the Environment’

Dear Mr. Good,

We have been following the current session of the GEF
Council concerning the situation created by the denial of visa
to the Delegafe of Cuba and the Caribbean constituency.

In this regard, be advised that, if the Council takes
action on the'pOSSlble change of venue for its next session,
the Government of Argentina will consider hosting that meeting
in the city of Buenos Aires. We would be grateful if you
kindly c1rculate this note to the members of the Council
during this agenda item.

l ind Regards

—~—~———

! Rail Estrada Oyuela
; Ambassador




